
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

 
November 10, 2016 

 
 
 
Nina Sappington 
Librarian 
Daniel Boone Regional Library 
100 W Broadway 
Columbia, MO  65203 
 
SUBJECT: MAINTENANCE OF REFERENCE MATERIALS AT THE DANIEL BOONE 

REGIONAL LIBRARY FOR THE ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW OF NORTHWEST 
MEDICAL ISOTOPES, LLC CONSTRUCTION PERMIT APPLICATION 

 
Dear Ms. Sappington: 
 
This letter is a follow-up to our telephone conversation on November 3, 2016, concerning the 
maintenance of the draft environmental impact statement (EIS) for Northwest Medical Isotopes, 
LLC (NWMI) medical radioisotope production facility by your library.  This document is related to 
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s environmental review of NWMI’s 
construction permit application. 
 
The NRC staff appreciates your willingness to assist the public in participating in the 
environmental review of the construction permit application process.  As discussed, your 
support would consist of providing shelf space in your reference section for the enclosed copy of 
the draft EIS for 60 days.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, you can reach me by telephone at 
(301) 415-6223 or via e-mail at David.Drucker@nrc.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

David Drucker, Environmental Project Manager 
Environmental Review and  
  Project Management Branch 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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